

Please help us keep our prayer list updated by informing us graciously when names need to be added and removed. If we have taken off names that you would like for us to continue to remember in prayer please graciously inform us. Thanks.



JUST A REMINDER ABOUT ONLINE CONTRIBUTIONS!!!!

The church is now offering online contributions. If anyone is interested in contributing online please contact the secretary at the church, if you have any questions or if you are interested. We will have forms you can fill out at the church. Any amount can be contributed and on the day you specify. Contact church at 402-494-1847. Thank you.



The 2017 calendar for altar flowers is here. So if anyone would like to sign up for flowers, please sign your name and also what the flowers represent. Thank you.



Due to federal hospital regulations, HIPPA, hospitals and care centers can only contact the church if you or your family give them permission or directions to do so. There is no way that Pastor can contact all facilities on a regular basis unless he knows of someone is admitted. Please leave message on the answering machine at the church as well as Pastor does have voice mail on his cell phone. If you should be hospitalized and do not receive a visit within 24 hours after contacting the church, please do so again because for whatever reason possibly the message has not been received.

Church: 402-494-1847 or Pastor: 402-368-9929.



Terry Koebernick has graciously volunteered to update our email addresses, phone numbers and addresses. So, if we need to contact you, we will have your current information. We do not give out any information

because we respect your privacy. If your addresses should change please let us know. Please email Terry Koebernick at his email address, koeb@cableone.net. Thank you all for your cooperation.

Be Someone's Hero: AseraCare Hospice needs volunteers to help out in your area to provide support to our terminally ill patients and their families by visiting, reading to someone, or just sitting alongside them on their journey. Online and individualized training is provided. To sign up or find out more, please contact: Jean Hughes, Volunteer Coordinator, or the AseraCare Hospice office at 1-866-300-3479 or email at Jeanette.hughes@aseracare.com.



January 2017

January 1

"Right on Time, Just When We Need His Grace"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz It's the right time to repent, turn to God, ask for His help, and trust in the risen Savior, Jesus Christ. (Galatians 4:4-7)

January 8

"God's Real Promise of Righteousness and Justice"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz Jesus brings us righteousness and justice to restore bruised reeds and reignite faintly burning wicks. (Isaiah 42:1-9)

January 15

"Looking For God? Look to the Lamb"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz Jesus' love, suffering, sacrifice, and triumph are all expressed in that most precious of titles: the Lamb of God. (John 1:29-42)

January 22

"The Word of the Cross - Power for Life"

Lutheran Hour Speaker: Rev. Dr. Gregory Seltz To the world, Jesus seemed to be a loser. He suffered what all would consider defeat in order to win new life for you. (1 Corinthians 1:10-18)

January 29

"Our Foolishness, His Faithfulness"

Speaker Emeritus of The Lutheran Hour: Rev. Dr. Ken Klaus

Many consider Christ's cross to be just so much foolishness. That is the worst foolishness of all. (1 Corinthians 1:18-31)



2017 Meeting Schedule Lamplighters 9:30 to 11:00AM First Wednesday of each month.

January 4, 2017----Redeemer (LSA Meeting)

February 1, 2017—Trinity

March 1, 2017—Calvary

April 5, 2017—Concordia (LSA Meeting)

May 3, 2017—Faith Lutheran

June 7, 2017—St. Paul Lutheran

July 5th, 2017—Hope Lutheran (LSA Meeting)

August 2, 2017—Redeemer Lutheran

Sept 6, 2017—Trinity Lutheran

October 4, 2017—Calvary (LSA Meeting)

November 1, 2017—Concordia Lutheran

December 6, 2017—Faith Lutheran





A reminder to all members of Hope Lutheran that there is a Voter's Meeting held each 3rd Tuesday of each month. Meetings begin at 7:00PM. We need everyone's input. Meetings are held in the Education Building.



From Ed Leffler's Family:
God's Blessing from Edward Leffler's family.
Thank you all for being there for us. Thank
you to Pastor Awe, Clara Woten and Jane
Krough, Ladies Aid and all our friends and
family. All our Love, the Leffler Family.



We extend our Christian sympathy to Clarrene Leffler and family on the passing of Ed Leffler.

We extend our Christian sympathy to the Schultz and Bruggeman family on the passing of Willis and Gloria Schultz.

We extend our Christian Sympathy to Kathy Schable and family on the passing of her brother Ken Merchant.

Our Christian Sympathy to Steve & Kathy Koch and family on the passing of Steve's dad, Tony Koch.



Our new website is www.hopelutheranssc.com



Thank you to all who beautified the altar and around the altar with poinsettias. The following members who gave the gift of poinsettia's are:

Debra Dixon-Kochervar, Don Esch, Robert & Shirley Billiar, Kevin & Jo Diediker, Dennis & Judy Bloch, Pastor & Suzy Awe, Lillie Gilster, and Darwyn & Pat Glover.

We also thank Charles and Barbee Knecht for their beautiful poinsettias in honor of their 50th wedding anniversary.

